
                              RUMC PRAYER LIST: 

       

Larry Underwood                        Roy Sisk                       

Zulla Russell               Keith Kemper 

Debbie Hall              Avis Kessler                       

Rick Willis              Mac Kirkpatrick 

Judy Scheuble              Roger Daniels            

James Matthews             the Brown family 

Roxie Willis            

All those with COVID-19            

All those caring for COVID-19 patients       
  

Continuing Prayers: 

For the sick. For those who grieve. 

For all who serve and their families. 

For God’s People, The Church, and the World. 

Prayers for our Nation. 
 
If you know someone you would like to add to our prayer list, please forward your request to 

Judy Scheuble by email at: ljscheuble@aol.com, or by calling her at home. 

 

 

 

RUMC CELEBRATIONS 
 

Birthdays 
 

None 
 

Anniversaries 
 

None 

 

 

 

UPCOMING MEETINGS and EVENTS 

Winchester District Conference – today via ZOOM, at 3:00 pm 

Prayers of Thanksgiving live worship – Tue, Nov 24th at 4:00 pm 

Healthy Church Team – Tue, Nov 24th at 7:00 pm 

Administrative Council – Thu, Dec 3rd at 7:00 pm 

 

PLAN FOR IN-PERSON WORSHIP 

The re-opening plan submitted to the Winchester District by the 

Healthy Church Team (HCT) was approved; and the volunteer 

training is complete!  We are on track for opening for in-person 

worship on Sunday, December 6th.  Please mark this date on your 

calendar and tell everyone you know!   

 

Volunteers for Parking Attendant, Greeter, and Usher are still 

needed.  If you would be willing to volunteer, please contact the 

appropriate Committee Chair to get on the list. 

 

We will have a ‘soft start’ in-person “Prayers of Thanksgiving” 

service at 4:00pm on Tuesday, November 24th.  This will be a 

shorter than normal worship event since it’s primary purpose is to 

allow volunteers a chance to step-through all the actions they’ve 

learned in a real-world live event.  Please plan to attend if you are 

able! 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas  

Shoeboxes 

 
 

It’s that time again!  The Outreach Committee is asking you to 

prayerfully consider donating one or more boxes to be sent to 

children in need all around the world.  There’ll be boxes available 

for you to pick up at the church – fill – and return to the church by 

November 23rd.  Or, you may go to 

https://www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-

child/buildonline to have one built for you. 

For more information, contact Linda Daniels.  God bless you! 
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